
NEXT WEEK AT COLQUITZ                                 
   

Mar. 20-Mar. 31, 2023 

Spring Break! 
 

 
 

As we head off to spring break, we have a beautiful sunny day and a few more coming our way. It seems our 

spring is here! We are into our third and final term of school. We wish you all a very restful holiday and look 

forward to seeing all of your children on April 3rd.  

 

 

Yearbooks are on sale now! Yearbooks cost $22.   To order your child a copy of the 
yearbook, please go to ybpay.ca and use the order ID 13717623.  If you are unable to order online, 
please bring $22 cash to Ms. Schuring in room 120. Deadline for orders is May 8th. 
 
Yearbooks include: 

 60+ colour pages of individual photos and fun memories from throughout the year.  
 Sturdy soft cover  
 Zoom insert that features current events and world news from the past year.  

 

 

Spring break is a great time to Kidovate! UVic’s Kidovate Youth Entrepreneurship market is 

being held Saturday April 15th at the Bay Centre. Registration is free (but limited). Details can 

be found at www.Kidovate.ca 

 
 

 KidsRun Victoria  
The 14th annual KidsRun Victoria is back IN PERSON after running (and walking!) online for 3 
years.  KidsRun Victoria is a 100% volunteer organized run and has raised over $286,000 to 
date.  50% of the money raised goes to the Victoria Hospitals Foundation for purchases needed in 
the pediatric oncology clinic at VGH and the training of nurses.  The other 50% goes to the Island 
Kids Cancer Association which supports children and families during their challenging times.  Please 
mark May 7th, 2023 on your calendar and join in this year's event. 
https://raceroster.com/events/2023/72473/kidsrun-victoria-2023 

Upcoming Dates: 

 
Apr. 3-students 
return to classes 

Apr. 7- Good 
Friday-no school in 
session 

Apr. 10-Easter 
Monday-no school 
in session 

 

 

http://www.kidovate.ca/
https://raceroster.com/events/2023/72473/kidsrun-victoria-2023


 2023 — KidsRun Victoria 2023 — 

 
 

 
 
Team Amber is raising funds for Cancer research. We will be selling Kernels Popcorn during the week of April 

3-6 in the front foyer during break and lunch times. All sales will be cash only and each bag is $2.50. All 

proceeds will be donated by our team. Many thanks to Kernels Hillside for their donation of bags towards our 

sales.  

https://raceroster.com/events/2023/72473/kidsrun-victoria-2023

